You Are Greatly Appreciated SO GRATEFILL THANK YOU SO MUCH

Chesapeake City Ecumenical Association (CCEA) Founders Scholarship

Dear Chesapeake City Ecumenical Association (CCEA) Founders,

Thank you so much for the scholarship. This scholarship will be a big help with my sister starting college and me being her legal guardian. I have been her legal guardian for 8 years and now we are both going to start college together. I enjoy being a caretaker and I am ready to further my education and become a RN. Being a nursing assistant is great, but there are so many things to see and learn as an RN.

Thank you again for the scholarship.

Emily G

